
 
 

 

 

 January  2018 BAFRC Program Descriptions 

 

The Hueys in None the Number-A Counting Adventure! Wednesday, January 3rd at 10:00 a.m. “Is none a 

number?” you might ask. Hmmmm…..I’m glad you did!  How many seagulls attacked Frank’s French Fries? 

Loads of fun counting to ten. Go home with a book of your own! No registration required.  

VEW PTA Meeting! Thursday,  January 4th from 6:00-7:00 p.m.  The Parent Teacher Association will hold 

their monthly meeting at the Center. Email vewpta@bathcsd.org for more information. 

Baby Doll Circle Time! Mondays, January 8th, 22nd & 29th from 9:30-10:00 a.m. Ensure your  children 

will thrive by starting this stress-reducing and giggle-inducing program. Enhance relationships between caregiv-

ers and children by strengthening attachment, attunement and social play. Bring your own baby doll or use one of 

ours. Join us for an amazing circle time!   No registration required.       

Story Time! Thursdays, January 11th & 25th at 9:30 a.m.  We never  know what Miss Kathleen from the 

Dormann Library will surprise us with! Join us for this interactive story time and snack!      

             No registration is required.  

Ages & Stages Questionnaires! (ASQ) Friday, January 12th from 9:00-11:00 a.m.  ASQ is a developmental 
screening tool that parents can use for children, ages 1 month to 5 ½ years old. The ASQ is a family-friendly way 

to see if your child is on track in the areas of communication, gross motor skills, fine motor skills, problem     
solving, and personal-social development. Call 607-776-4123 x 5650 to register. 

1, 2, 3 Sing Along with Me! Tuesdays, January 16th & 30th at 10:00 a.m. Miss Pam will lead us in songs, 

story telling, rhythm and rhyme! Interactive language play develops the relationship and enhances the bond     

between parent and child. Rhyming and finger play help children to develop fine motor skills and coordination.     

     No registration required.     

Flip It! Wednesdays, January 17th, 24th, & 31st from 5:00-7:00 p.m. FLIP IT© Teaches four , easy to      

remember steps to help children identify their feelings, learn healthy self-control and reduce challenging behav-

iors.  FLIP IT© is for anyone - parents, grandparents, teachers, and/or childcare providers. Facilitators are certi-

fied by Devereux Center for Resilient Children. Registration is required.       

     Contact Karen Sweeney @ 607-426-4879 or markarensweeney@gmail.com.  

‘P’ is for Penguin! Thursday, January 18th during open hours. Where do penguins live? What do they 
eat? How big are they?  Join us to learn fun facts and enjoy crafts about penguins.  No registration is required. 

Hey Pancakes! Tuesday, January 23rd at 10:00 a.m.   There's no better way to start any day than by whipping 

up a batch of everyone's favorite breakfast treat. We will enjoy a pancake snack while we read about three kids 

and their helpful dog, and how they have taken over the kitchen for some early morning pancake fun.                   
         No registration required.                   

      Open Hours:   

                     Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday: 8:45-1:00p.m. Thursday: 8:45-1:00 p.m. 1:30-7:00 p.m.                
                         Closed Fridays and Mondays January 1st & 15th 

The Bath Area Family Resource Center follows the District schedule for closures due to weather conditions. 
 

Directions to the Bath Area Family Resource Center: 216 Maple Heights, Bath, NY: Go North on Maple Heights. Turn right on the street after Circle 
Drive. You will see a blue sign “Family Resource Center”. parking lot. Enter through Turn left into the large the doors by the playground.                                               

Website: http://www.bathcsd.org/webpages/frc/ 
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